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The following driver will use a new control electronics (CE) for the remainder of the Event:

NumberCar Driver Previously used CE

28 Manor Ferrari Will Stevens 2

The control electronics used by the above driver is one of the four new control electronics allowed
for the 2015 Championship season and this is in conformity with Article 28.4a of the 2015 Formula
One Sporting Regulations.
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